
 
 

Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Committee 
 

Notice of Cancellation 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Meeting of the Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory 

Committee scheduled for Thursday, August 20, 2020 has been cancelled and shall not 

be held. 
 
The next Regular Meeting of the Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Committee will be held 

on Thursday, October 15, 2020. 
 
 
 
BY:  
 
_____________________________ 
A. Alicia Ide  
Management Analyst, Public Works Department 
 


